
 
 
 
 
 
                                           

 

Flinders Vision 
 

 

GET THE MOST 
OUT OF YOUR 
HEALTH FUND 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know that most Health Funds don’t roll-over their 
optical benefits, so if you don’t use your benefit before 

the 31
st
 of December, you may lose it! 

If you have optical cover with your Health Fund, Flinders 
Vision can help reduce the cost of your new glasses, 

prescription sunglasses and contact lenses. 

We can also help with “No Gap” options. 

 To book an appointment phone us 
now on 7221 8700 or email us at 

flindersvision@flinders.edu.au 
 

**Please note that Flinders Vision will be closed from the 25
th
 Dec to the 3

rd
 of Jan** 
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